
Chair, Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee 

August 26, 2024 

Dear Chair and Members of the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee: 

On May 10, 2024, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Subcommittee reviewed a request to 
approve a revision to the GIS in Demography. 

The revision involves an update to the elective courses available to students. The list of electives 
was last approved in 2020. Since that time, new courses that are relevant to the GIS have been 
developed. In addition, some courses from the list are no longer offered or have changed titles or 
course numbers. As this program is interdisciplinary, the department has contacted all of the 
relevant departments to confirm that the new list of electives in the GIS is current. 

The SBS Subcommittee voted unanimously to approve this request, with one contingency that 
has since been addressed. The proposal is now advanced to the ASCC with a motion to approve. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Nathanson 
Professor of Communication 

Chair, ASCC Social and Behavioral Sciences Subcommittee 


